
GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Board of Zoning Adjustment 

441 4th Street, N.W., Suite 200/210-S, Washington, D.C.  20001 

Telephone:  (202) 727-6311 Facsimile: (202) 727-6072 E-Mail:  dcoz@dc.gov Web Site:  www.dcoz.dc.gov 

January 28, 2019 

Kendrick Richardson 

kendrick@rdsarch.com 

Re: BZA Application No.19925 

Dear Applicant, 

The Office of Zoning has received your request dated January 28, 2019. Please be advised that 

pursuant to Subtitle Y § 600.2 of the Zoning Regulations your case is hereby WITHDRAWN. 

No further action on your part is necessary. 

SINCERELY, 

CLIFFORD W. MOY 

Secretary, Board of Zoning Adjustment 

Office of Zoning 
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